
 
A U S T R A L I A N  . S P O R T  
R O T O R C R A F T . A S S O C I A T I O N  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Operations and Training Manager   

Jeff Blunt   

E-mail: trainingmanager@asra.org.au  
Mobile: 0421 784088 

 

 

                                                              SAFETY ALERT  
 

No: 2019.01 
 
Date: 20.06.2019 
 
Subject: Jack Allen Rotor Heads 
 
A search of the ASRA data base has identified registered gyroplanes fitted with a Jack Allen 
Rotor head. Owners have been contacted directly. 
 
During a recent overhaul of one of these rotor heads, it was observed that the teeter bolt in 
use was a commercial grade bolt and not an AN Aircraft grade bolt as required by the ASRA 
construction standard. 
 
Please immediately check that your aircraft is fitted with AN grade bolts in critical flight 
areas from the control stick to rotors as required by the ASRA construction standard. 
 

Jeff Blunt 

ASRA Operations Manager 
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